
On Nov 27, 2015, at 11:03 AM, Moynihan, Shawn (EDU) <Shawn.Moynihan@ontario.ca> wrote: 

Dear Angela, 

I have been asked to gather the following information in order to support the planning for Syrian 

refugees.  The request is time-sensitive; therefore, if I could please receive the information in a 

return email by Monday at noon that would be appreciated.  Alternatively, I am pleased to speak 

with you (or the lead person in your board for this issue) if that is easier. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn 

1. Do you know of any privately sponsored families that will have children or youth coming 

to your board?  

a) How many students?  

b) When will they arrive? 

  

2. What resources do you have to support these students and families? 

3. If you were to receive some or many families in your area, what resources would you 

require? 

4. Do you have staff within your board that speak Arabic?  

a) How many? 

b) Could they be released to support new comer students?  

(e.g., consultants, teachers backfilled with occasional staff) 

5. Other Comments: 
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